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CAPITAL PROJECT STATUS UPDATE 

 

St. Leo / St. Louis Catholic Schools 
Replacement elementary school for 500 students with a 3-room childcare addition. 
 
 
June 2021 Progress Summary: A request for Approval to Proceed to tender has been 
submitted to the Ministry of Education with a request for additional funding for unique site 
costs. The TDSB and the TCDSB have agreed in principal on a land deal that will provide 
the required parking for the new school and it is expected that NOAC will be issued by the 
City after a final SPA submission.  

Students will be relocated to the former Christ the King site for September 2021. Anticipated 
construction start is late fall 2021. 

 
Anticipated Occupancy Date: January 3, 2023 
 
 
Upcoming Meetings/Milestones: Date: 

   Next Meeting:    Good Neighbour Construction Information Session TBD 

   Latest Milestone Achieved:   Building Permit Application Submitted May 14, 2021 

   Next Steps:         SPA Notice of Approval Conditions (NOAC) Jul 19, 2021  
(anticipated) 

Ministry of Education Approval to Proceed Aug 20, 2021 
(anticipated) 

 
Refer to www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms for a glossary of terms under Meetings and Milestones 

 
 
 

Visit the school web page for all status updates, design drawings and progress photos.  
https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/stleo/News/Pages/New-Construction.aspx 

http://www.tcdsb.org/GlossaryofTerms

